
WANTED  
By Police Explorer Post #9449 

NEW
    

Baltimore Police Southern District Explorers are sponsoring a  
HOLIDAY TOY DRIVE to benefit the less-fortunate children of  

Southern District.  Please share the joy of the season with them! 
 

NEW, UNUSED, UNWRAPPED (please, no stuffed toys)  
can be dropped off until December 21, 2010 at 

 Southern District Police Station 
10 Cherry Hill Road  (across from Harbor Hospital) 

for more information, contact: 
 

Officer Kevin Vaught 
kevin.vaught@baltimorepolice.org 

or 
Officer Martin Runk 

martin.runk@baltimorepolice.org 
 

Neighborhood Services Unit  410-354-5169 


